To Whom It May Concern:

I'm Robert Lauver & have lived in the Saunders Lake are for 19 plus
years. The dune access road on the north end of Saunders Lake has
been there since the 1960's, maybe earlier. For the last 18 years the
Trail Riders Club has maintained the access road & have made
improvements to keep it passable. Also once in awhile, have had to
help people get unstuck that try to drive through. There has also been
a problem with the homeless camping on the Trail Rider's property, but
the club members keep them moving on. The officials of the club have
been great neighbors, easy to get along with & helpfui too. | support
their efforts to improve the area for all. Sincerely, Rob & Susan Lauver,

5-21-2019.
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